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HARVEST TIME  
                                                   

 

Autumn is certainly on its way 

with some of the trees already 

changing colour and a definite 

chill in the air each morning. 

Our Harvest Festival 

celebration will be taking place 

at St Albans’ Church on 

Tuesday 10th October and 

families are invited to join us 

for the service which will begin 

at 9.00am. 

This year our donations (non-

perishables please) are for 

Rotherham Food Bank and can 

be sent to school with pupils on 

the morning of the service.  

  

SPORTING SUCCESS!  

Once again I can announce that 

St Albans have been successful 

in achieving 100% participation 

in all 19 of the school games 

events which were held 

throughout the 2016/17 school 

year. Well done everyone who 

has taken part in any of these 

events ! 

 

South Yorkshire School 

Games 

More sporting success was 

achieved by some of our 

pupils who attended the 

games in Sheffield. The 

weather was very kind to us 

and everyone had 

a great 

experience. Our 

certificate is now 

proudly displayed 

in school. A big thankyou to 

Mrs Jepson for all her time 

and hard work. 

SPORTING  
 
SUCCESS!  

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS  

 

These will be taking place 

throughout the morning on 

Wednesday 11th October .Make 

sure those ribbons are securely 

attached, hair gel is applied and 

any breakfast drips are wiped 

away!  

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 
 

Winning class: 
Year 1 

 Year 1 

99.8% 
2nd  Year 6  

99.2% 
3rd   Year 5  

98.7%  
  

 

Macmillan Bake 
Sale 

 Kristina Podmore, who delivers 
some of our after-school clubs, 
would like to hold a Macmillan 
Bake Sale in the school hall on 

Monday 2nd Oct.  

Baking donations would be much 
appreciated and can be brought to 
the school reception on the 
morning of the bake.  

Details of prices will be sent by 
text before Monday as pupils will 
be able to purchase the cakes 
during morning break. 

Thank you in advance for your 
support. 

Whitby and The Oakes. 

As you are reading this newsletter 
our Y6 pupils should have just 
returned from a very successful 
residential in Whitby - evidence 
available on Twitter. 

Our Y5 pupils are preparing for 
their residential to The Oakes. 
Let’s hope the sun shines in 
Sheffield next week! 

Mrs Kenny 

www.wsap.academy 

 

http://www.wsap.academy/
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